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                                                    [redacted]
				6.4.39
Mr JO Barry Walsh
Anti-Partition of Ireland League,
 
Dear Mr Barry Walsh,
		I hereby 
acknowledge receipt of cheque for
17/6d being reimbursement of expenditure 
by me on behalf of A.P.I. League.
		I enclosed official 
receipts which will probably be 
needed for your accounts.
		The South London Branch 
hope to hold a meeting on April 
18th but I will notify you later of 
this and hope you will be able to 
get in touch with interested parties in 
the area.
		Yours sincerely
		    D.N. Murphy
		Hon. Sec. SL Branch A.P.I. League 


Report
	of the general meeting of the 
members of the Clapham Branch of the 
Anti-Partition of Ireland League, held on 
Monday 24th April 1939.
             13 members were present.
A committee of seven was duly elected 
and it was resolved that in accordance 
with the recent suggestion of Headquarters 
the committee should alert a sub-committee 
to deal with the social programme.
The Secretary was instructed to call 
another general meeting within one month.
The question of finding suitable accommodation 
for meetings free or at a low charge 
was left to the Secy.
At the end of the meeting a collection was 
made which realised 7/6d.

Chairman: RJ Wallis  
Hon Sec: WN Murphy
Hon Treasurer: JCB Willis
Committee:	Miss Kerry
		Martin Malony
		Mrs Donnelly Wood
		Mr C Cahill
